
J

TVS e/f,srcr,NXaruti, M&Mili
wLdtreHpdaiandtuhok
}EF
Madhu Salajl
Bengaluru

\

:!

itive by 1.41 per
t11230.

cent at

TVS Motor Company re-
corded 10 per cent sales

I{ovember - thegrowth in
companfs stock closed 1.99

corp stocks closed flat at
<790.15 atd 1,4,747 on rJile

NSE. Hyundai Motor Indi4
which reported drop in
November sales figures,

lowerx42Zg;7*.

rrgnoMotror,lbsm,er
Tata Moiors and Hero Moto-

ceat

1,75 per cent at

auto index closed

by 0.fP per cent at

stated that
voldmes re-

a Blight decline y-o.y'
below the- e-stimates, despite-
strong retail growth; owing
to the high festival base of
last year. Meanwhile, PVs
grew slightly r(above estim-
ates) on inventorybuild. CV
voluqes grew marginally on
afavourable base, he added.

M&M shares closed' at
t3,019;40,.up 1.80 per cent.

Yes Securities said that
M&M's latestlaunches BE 6e
and XEV9e will not ordy ac-
celerate EV adoption, but
also establish M&M as lead-
ingE PVbrand.
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